PEPIN DISTRIBUTING COMPANY
4121 N. 50th Street « Tampa, FL 33610 « USA * 813-626-6176

February 24, 2011

Thomas Uzdavinis
Landscaping Tune-Ups
P.O. Box 291191
Tampa, FL 33687

Dear Thomas:

We would like to thank you, Thomas, and all the other top-notch people there at
Landscaping Tune-Ups for a job well done these past several years, especially the
skills you have displayed in protecting our many precious trees and plants during
the freeze(s) we have experienced this past year.

Our grounds are a credit to you and your team. We are extremely proud of our
property grounds and we know you are too.

Sincerely,

) o)

Robert J. Ammon, C.P.A.
Chief Financial Officer



